
Subject: [gbird] Proposal to be submi�ed by NWRC

From: "Piaggio, Antoine�e J - APHIS" <Toni.J.Piaggio@aphis.usda.gov>

Date: 1/24/2017 12:53 PM

To: "'Heath Packard'" <heath.packard@islandconserva�on.org>, "gbird@lists. ncsu. edu

(gbird@lists.ncsu.edu)" <gbird@lists.ncsu.edu>

CC: "'Royden Saah'" <royden.saah@islandconserva�on.org>

Hi all,

I wanted to let everyone know that NWRC was going to submit a preproposal for this grant opportunity. It is a US

federal govt grant opportunity that like to see federal labs doing this kind of work. Thank you

h�ps://nifa.usda.gov/funding-opportunity/biotechnology-risk-assessment-research-grants-program-brag

This electronic message contains informa�on generated by the USDA solely for the intended

recipients. Any unauthorized intercep�on of this message or the use or disclosure of the informa�on

it contains may violate the law and subject the violator to civil or criminal penal�es. If you believe you

have received this message in error, please no�fy the sender and delete the email immediately.
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